
VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Tarrytown will 
continue the public hearing on the 17th day of December, 2018, at 8:00 p.m. in the 
Municipal Building, One Depot Plaza, Tarrytown, New York 10591, to hear, discuss and 
to act upon a proposed amendments to Chapter 9 of the Code of the Village of Tarrytown 
entitled Architectural Review Board to address the referral requirements of applicants for 
building permits to the Architectural Review Board. A summary of the legislation is 
available at Village Hall.  

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

OF THE VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 

Date: December 3, 2018 

Richard Slingerland, Village Administrator 

Tarrytown Village Hall 

One Depot Plaza 

Tarrytown, New York 10591 

914-631-1785 


